
Mercer Government will present at the Eastern Medicaid 
Pharmacy Administrators Association (EMPAA) annual meeting 
on October 24-27 where we will discuss a strategy for State 
Medicaid programs as they navigate the challenges at the 
intersection of Medicaid and 340B.

Sara is a Principal and pharmacist in  
Mercer’s Government Human Services 
Consulting group. Sara’s experiences across  
the pharmacy, government, and health  
care landscapes allow her to assist Mercer 
clients in evaluation, research, analysis, and 
implementation of both new and existing  
policy options for managing Medicaid  
pharmacy benefits in both the managed  
care and fee-for-service environments.  
Sara served as the Pharmacy Director and  
the Deputy Director of Purchasing and Service 
Delivery for the Minnesota Department of 
Human Services before joining Mercer in 2017.  

Speaker Sara Drake,  
RPh, MPH, MBA

© 2021 Mercer LLC. All rights reserved.

For more information 
Visit our website at 
www.mercer-government.mercer.com 
to view our experience, services and  
client feedback.

Since the inception of the 340B drug discount program, State 
Medicaid programs have needed to navigate challenges at the 
intersection of Medicaid and 340B. As the 340B and Medicaid 
programs have both grown and evolved significantly over the  
past several years, the intersection has become even more  
complex and challenging to navigate. 

In this session, we will help states identify their top 340B policy 
objectives and select strategies to achieve those objectives. This 
presentation will be interactive – we expect that the Medicaid 
Pharmacy Directors in attendance will add their perspectives to  
the presentation through the interactive platform.
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